
Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing 

Community Engagement Event 

Details:

A9 Dualling

Community Engagement 

Event

Community engagement events are being 
held on 26th and 27th of March 2019 for 
the Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing section 
of the A9 Dualling Programme.

Locals and road users will be able to view 
the outcome of the initial scoping works 
carried out on the Community’s Option 
from the A9 Co-Creative Process and the 
additional options developed that will 
now be included, along with the 
Community’s Option, in the next stage of 
assessment. 

Transport Scotland officials and their
design consultants will be on hand to
discuss the scheme and answer any 
questions you may have.

Birnam Arts & Conference Centre, Station 
Road, Birnam, PH8 0DS

Tuesday 26th March 2019 11am – 9pm

Wednesday 27th March 
2019

11am – 9pm

For further information, please visit:

transport.gov.scot/a9dualling 


